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August 29, 2017

Board of County Commissioners

101 East Main Street
Batavia, Ohio 45103

RE:

CLERMONT COUNTY ENGINEER'S OFFICE

Patrick J. Manger, P.E.-P.S.
Clermont County Engineer

Wolfpen-Pleasant Hill Road Safety Improvements-EXTENSION

Miami Township

Dear Commissioners:

The road closure for Wolfpen-Pleasant Hill Road will be extended until Friday, September 8, 2017.
The closure starts about 500° North of Raintree Drive and continues about 2,200” South on Wolfpen-

Pleasant Hill Road.

The length of detour is approximately 7.36 miles or 38,878 feet. The Office of the

Clermont County Engineer shall notify the Communication Center and other affected agencies. All
advanced warning and detour signs will be erected and maintained for this project. Attached is the
recommended detour.

If I can provide any additional information, please call the Clermont County Engineers Office at
(513)732-8857.

Sincerely,

(PM s /Vl,w],\

Patrick Manger, P.E., P.S.
Clermont County Engineer

PM:jm

cc:

Communication Center
Miami Township

Miami Township Fire/EMS
Milford Schools
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Sheriff

State Patrol

CCEO Staff

Hwy Ops Staff

CC Office of Public Information

2381 Clermont Center Dr = Batavia, OH 45103 = (513) 732-8857 = FAX (513) 732-8875

www.clermontengineer.org
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